
Your Ref: 
Our Ref:F-2008-02188 
 
09 September, 2008 
 
Dear Mr xxxxxxx 
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 09 August 2008, 
concerning the number of officers who attended training courses 
organized by Common Purpose and the associated costs.  
 
This is to inform you that all information relating to your request has 
been collated and our response is as follows: 
 
1)How many officers in this Police force attended training courses 
organized by Common Purpose in the last few years? 
 
10 since July 2002. 
 
2)How much this Police force spent for those Common Purpose courses? 
 
£37,893.75 (includes VAT). 
 
Should any further information be requested regarding this topic, a 
separate request will need to be submitted. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance on this matter please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew Weedall 
Information Compliance Assistant 
01482 317095 
Humberside Police 
Corporate Development Branch 
Information Compliance Unit 
Priory Road  
Hull 
HU5 5SF 
Fax:01482 317090 


